
 

 
 
 
Good Afternoon 
 
Please convey to Mayor Williams my thanks for her good wishes on the campaign trail. As I 
am sure the Mayor would understand the short, sharp election campaign has condensed the 
time available to candidates to actually spend time with constituents. As you would 
appreciate, that time is very valuable and needs to be spent with constituents.  I do not have 
the resources of a fully staffed office to respond to letters such as that which the Mayor 
delivered last Friday.  
 
I appreciate the Mayor’s  offer of  assistance in informing voters of my position on the 38 
questions raised in her letter.  I am speaking directly with Redlands residents everyday, in 
person, by phone and by email  about Labor’s policies and plan for Queensland and how I 
would represent them on these important local issues.  
 
If elected on 31st January  look forward to building a productive working relationship with 
the Redland City Council and with the Logan City Council, Mayors and Councillors alike.  
 
Best regards 
 
Deb 


